




 

 

Product Recall Notification – ZY5154 – Lots 1711008 and 1712015 
 

Dear Distributor, 
 
Imaxeon has been notified by the Wuxi Yeso-med, manufacturer of the ZY5154 Extension Tube with 
Y-Connector that they are initiating a recall of two lots - 1711008 and 1712015 – which have 
experienced a number of complaints relating to leakage at the connector-tubing bond.  
 
Please quarantine the product as advised, and confirm the quantity of tubes, both in your inventory, 
and at your customers inventory, where known.  
 
Imaxeon Product Supply will be in contact to arrange for the return and replacement of the affected 
product. 
 
Return the completed form to regulatory@imaxeon.com 
 
We appreciate your cooperation and sincerely regret any inconvenience. 
 

 
Derby Chang 
QA Manager 
Imaxeon Pty Ltd 
15 June 2018 
 
 
 
Distributor  

 
 

 

 Qty at Distributor (ea) Qty at Customer (ea) 

1711008   
1712015   
 
 
 




